

November 15, 2011 Lynne Braddock Zollner Historic Resources Administrator 6 East 6th Street Lawrence, KS 66044

RE: DR-9-151-11; 900 New Hampshire Appeal Project No. DV11.003.00B

Dear Mrs. Braddock Zollner:

Thank you for your time and efforts on the project at 900 New Hampshire. We are very excited about moving forward with this and excited to work with you and the rest of the planning department to bring another successful project to downtown Lawrence. We feel this will help bring density and synergy to the downtown area, which fosters Lawrence's long range plans for downtown.

I am writing to request an appeal to the Historic Resources Commission determination which did not approve the proposed mixed use project at 900 New Hampshire at the HRC meeting on October 27th, 2011. We are requesting to appeal the State Law Review Decision, the Certificate of Appropriate Decision, and the Downtown Design Guidelines before the City Commission.

We are requesting a determination from the City Commission that there is no feasible and prudent alternative to the proposed project and that all possible planning has been undertaken to minimize harm to historic properties.

We look forward to working with you in the near future. Please let us know if there is anything else that you will need from us from regarding this appeal.

Sincerely

Micah Kimball Architect

Treanor Architects, P.A.

(enclosures):